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Administrators’ Note
Our 2nd and 5th graders had a great time on their field trip to the 
Sheldon Theater. We love bringing our campuses together and hope to 
do more things like this next school year! We enjoyed our HCA Dress 
Down Day for Ukraine. Our 2nd grader Tommy Grupe did a great job 
coming up with this idea! 

Lenten Collection:
Thank you to all the families that participated in the Lenten Change for 
Change and the Middle School Mission Carnival.  Holy Cross Academy 
raised over $2750 for Melissa’s Hope!  This will truly change the lives of 
the children in Haiti and support the programs that Melissa’s Hope can 
offer the community there.

Please keep our 2nd graders from SMA, OLP, and ANN in your 
prayers as they receive their First Holy Communion this 
weekend. 
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Upcoming Dates
Saturday, April 30: ANN First Communion 

Sunday, May 1: JP2, SMA, and OLP First Communion

Wednesday, May 4: Field Day; Early Dismissal; NO ASP 

Friday, May 6: SMA May Crowning Mass with 2nd grade

Friday, May 6: 1st and 4th Grade Field Trip

Friday, May 6: Father Daughter Dance

Tuesday, May 10: STREAM Egg Drop

Wednesday, May 11: Grades 3-5 Spring Concert

Friday, May 13: 5th Grade Visit to Middle School

Friday, May 13: Mother Son Event

 



Primary Campus
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Primary Campus

5



Intermediate Campus
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We surprised Dr. Mullenschlader for his birthday by 
everyone joining in on his Bow Tie Tuesday tradition!



Intermediate Campus
Mrs. Krobath was recognized by 
the Crestwood Kiwanis Group for 
her work as a music teacher. We 
are so lucky to have her teaching 
our children!

We celebrated Secretary's Day with 
balloons, flowers, and snacks for 
Ms. Katie.
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Intermediate Campus
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5th Grade students learned about the four 
quadrants by playing Battleship in Math class.



Intermediate Campus 
Parents
The intermediate spring concert is quickly approaching.  The 
students have been working very hard and are excited to perform. 
We will perform on Wednesday, May 11th at 6:30 in the Our Lady 
of Providence church. Students should arrive no later than 6:20. 
The students should wear "nice" clothes for the concert, preferably 
no jeans or athletic apparel. Students will be asked to remain with 
their parents in the church until they are called to their places. We 
kindly ask that the students remain seated and not congregate in 
the church prior to the concert. The concert will be live-streamed 
on the OLP YouTube channel.

If your child will not be attending the concert, please send me an 
e-mail.   Every student has an instrumental part so I want to make 
sure that all parts are covered.

Thank you,
Eryn Krobath
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1. Father/Daughter Dance is May 6th. Please see attached flier for registration link. Also, 

please see link below to sign up to volunteer if you can – we still need volunteers to make 
this a great event!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F44A5A823A7FBC25-20221
 

2. Mother/Son NERF War Event will be on May 13th at the SMA gym. Please see flier for 
details. Registration link below – hurry registration ends on 5/9! Also, please see link below 
to sign up to volunteer if you can!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B4CA4AD29A2FC1-mother
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084EA9AB2AA2F94-volunteers

 

3. The last DOT Card Fundraiser for the school year will be on May 19th

 
4. Pre-K, K, 1st Mom's night out will be on Wednesday May 4th. Please see flier for 

information and registration. A great way to meet other parents! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054fa8af23a5fc1-prek 

 
5. UPDATE: the HCPA does not have the resources for end of year gift collections for the HCA 

non-teacher staff. Going forward we plan to do this once a year at Christmas.
 

6. Please review sign up genius below for needed HCPA volunteer openings for the 2022-2022 
school year. We are looking for volunteers to help chair a few of the end of 
summer/beginning of school year activities: July Jamboree, Middle School Pool Party and 
Uniform Resale 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054FA8AF23A5FC1-hcpa
 

7. HCA students give back!
 

● Two Dress Down Day fundraisers were held this year with half the proceeds going to 
HCPA, and the other half donated to Catholic Charities. The total amount donated to 
Catholic Charities came to $591.15 for the school year. The checks were hand-delivered 
to Catholic Charities and they were so grateful for HCA's generosity! Thanks to all our 
students!
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https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0F44A5A823A7FBC25-20221&data=04%7C01%7Cgina.hufford%40mercy.net%7C08f4d7b6136a40071dbf08da1400d8d1%7Cf1afa14862d1472cb26d4c1cfdcaa997%7C0%7C0%7C637844291764195145%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=DbABP32xNNpKSRd6qb2wmhjdLLMwE0CNqDjii7fhTU0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B4CA4AD29A2FC1-mother
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904084EA9AB2AA2F94-volunteers
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054fa8af23a5fc1-prek
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054FA8AF23A5FC1-hcpa


Yearbook Orders

You can now order your yearbook for the 2021-2022 
school year. It is 96 full color pages that highlight the 
Academy’s events and classroom activities, from the 
ECEC through 8th grade! The book will be completed in 
June, so we can include First Communion, 8th grade 
Graduation, Field Day and more from the end of the 
school year! Yearbooks will be delivered in August 2022. 

You can order your book at: www.inter-state.com/order  
Code: 64355J
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http://www.inter-state.com/order
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